From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 04 September 2014 11:55
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/00962/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:55 AM on 04 Sep 2014 from Mrs Helen Pearce.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	OS Parcel 4300 North Of Shortlands And South Of High Rock Hook Norton Road Sibford Ferris 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE - Erection of six Affordable Local Needs Houses and two Market Sale Dwellings with associated car parking and access road including the provision of open space and allotments 

	Case Officer:
	Rebekah Morgan 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Helen Pearce

	Email:
	

	Address:
	1 Hook Norton Road, Sibford Ferris, Oxfordshire OX15 5QR


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	This proposed development will increase traffic on an already busy road. The entrance to development will be adjacent to sibford school main entrance therefore potentially causing more traffic, more traffic hazard, pollution from extra traffic movement, particularly during school term times. This development will cause noise and light pollution in a quiet rural area. This development will destroy the open vista in an area of natural beauty. The proposed allotments will increase on road parking as no parking available for allotment users. Allotments in a rural area are superfluous anyway. Allotments may increase rodent nuisance particularly to existing homes opposite. The open space area outlined in plan is just an excuse for developers to submit an application at a later date to increase housing development. Sibford ferris already has open spaces and a playground and a MUGA and outside gym. NO, No, No to this development!


